
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Tuesday, May 18, 2021 10:54 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
FW: TO CLK Docket 20210016 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210016. 

Angela Calhoun 

-----Original Message-----

From: S Selva <tinkerbell7@tampabay.rr.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 202110:22 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Duke Energy Increase 

I just want to express my opinion about Duke Energy requesting an increase. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/18/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 04128-2021 

Now is not the time for an increase. People are trying to get back to work because of lock down during the pandemic. 
Please have some compassion for the residents. The bill are high in the summer as it is without another increase. They 
had a profit of 1.1 billion last year and they want to recoup what they spent during 2020 hurricane season when power 
was lost. 
Please say NO to an increase, we who are retired on fixed income and many who without work for over a year can't 
afford this. 
Where I live, we have power outages all the time. They shut us down to save power at least once a day for at least 5 
minutes. 
Enough with the greed. 

Sandie SelvaggioY( 
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